
NOTICE OF MEETING 
 
 

To:  Members of the Foothills Health District Board of Health; Public; Press 
 
From:  Dr. Jerald DeLaGarza, District Board of Health Chairperson, and Karen Powell, Foothills 
Health District Health Director 
 
Re:  Regular meeting of the Foothills Health District Board of Health on Tuesday, March 21, 
2023, at 6:30pm at the Universal Advanced Manufacturing Center Building #22 located at MTCC, 
54 College Drive, Marion, NC 28752. 
 
Date:  March 17, 2023 
 
There will be a regular called and previously announced meeting of the Foothills Health District 
Board of Health on March 21, 2023, at 6:00pm at the Universal Advanced Manufacturing 
Center Building #22 located at MTCC, 54 College Drive, Marion, NC 28752. 
 
This is a regularly called meeting to discuss matters of the Foothills Health District.  Members of the 
public who would like to speak to the Board during the Public Comment Period will need to be present.  
A copy of the Public Comment Policy is attached. 
 
Pursuant to NC Gen Stat 143-318.12(b)(2)(i), this notice is published on the principal bulletin Board in each of the 
Health Department principal offices in the two counties.  In addition, pursuant to NC Gen Stat 143- 318.12(e), this 
notice is published on the website for the District Board of Health 

 
 
 


